
Program Integrity - Striving for Excellence

Since 2004, the Pacific Quest team has strived for excellence in programming and care for our residents. We count

on our small, passionate and caring team to deliver outstanding care for our clients, families and communities.

Through various evaluative measures, we continually assess our efficiency and effectiveness internally and

externally. Utilizing regular leadership and department meetings, we discuss progress, share information and find

ways to improve and elevate our services.

In 2022, Pacific Quest’s highlights include:

● Continuing to provide up to date and innovative programming for all our clients. We are dedicated to

maintaining consistent and regulated services, a high level staff and a safe and healthy environment.

● Pursuing accreditation from the Council on Accreditation for Rehabilitation Facilities (CARF).

● Growing our alumni connections and resources. We look to accomplish this with newsletters, alumni

check-ins and personal connections.

● Expanding our capacity to help more families as the need for mental and behavioral health care rises.

● Continuing to care for our clients and staff by maintaining the safest and healthiest environment possible.

While in pursuit of our yearly goals, Pacific Quest is dedicated to providing exceptional mental health care. We

believe that everyone deserves compassionate care and the opportunity to live a healthy life.

Regulatory bodies:

● Hawaii Office of Healthcare Assurance (OHA)

● Hawaii Occupational Safety and Health (HIOSHA

● National Association of Therapeutic Schools and Programs (NATSAP)

● COGNIA - Academic Accreditation

If you have any questions or concerns regarding Pacific Quest’s compliance please contact hr@pacificquest.org, or

visit the Hawaii Office of Healthcare Assurance website.

mailto:hr@pacificquest.org
https://health.hawaii.gov/ohca/

